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February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day

On Friday 15th March 2023 Longvernal will be supporting Comic Relief and will be holding a

non-uniform day.

Your child is welcome to come into school wearing their own clothes, however sensible shoes

must be worn. Furthermore, if Friday’s are your child’s PE or Forest day, please encourage

your child to wear appropriate clothing in order for them to participate safely.

If your child wishes to wear non-uniform, we ask that you kindly donate £1, which will be

collected by the Community Leaders on the 15th.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Longvernal Community Leaders

We are building a community where learners have no ceilings to their aspirations and
successes. Everyone is respected and loved in their own right.
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